

The Children's Hospital at Westmead is part of Sydney Children's Hospitals Network

27 November 2024

Principal Council Officer
Committee Office
Legislative Council
Email PortfolioCommittee6@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Rasika

Thank you for the opportunity to review a transcript of my appearance at the Inquiry into the use of e-scooters, e-bikes and related mobility options.

The transcript was a true representation of my responses during the inquiry.

I need to also formally note that my appearance at the committee was as an individual with expertise in Trauma and do not reflect the opinions of NSW Health or Sydney Children's Hospitals Network. My experience as a trauma specialist informed my input into the inquiry and the views are my own.

I am requesting that this be noted as part of the Inquiry documentation and, if possible, a footnote be provided on the transcript to this affect.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter

Kind regards Yours sincerely

DR SVS SOUNDAPPAN

DR WEI HE